14.
Notice of Motion 


To consider the undermentioned Notice of Motion proposed by Councillor Merry and seconded by Councillor Lancaster.


“This City Council congratulates the Government, AGMA and the Passenger Transport Authority for implementing free off-peak fares on buses, trains and trams for all people aged over 60 and all disabled persons with effect from 1st April, 2006.


We are delighted that the 50p bus fare is being retained for all bus travel in peak hours together with half fare on the trains and trams.


We believe that this concessionary fares scheme for Greater Manchester will be one of the most generous in the UK.”

